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It is with great enthusiasm that we nominate
Savannah from our Ward Road location as Teacher

of the Month! Savannah has been with Bunny
Bunch for just over a year, and in that time, she has
truly become an invaluable member of our team.

Savannah is always on time and incredibly reliable,
never hesitating to help wherever she is needed.

Whatever we throw at her, she is ready! Savannah
never calls in and is always willing to stay later or
work longer shifts anytime she can. Her positive
attitude shines through any situation, and she

always approaches every task with a smile. As one
of our closers, Savannah plays an essential role in

setting the center up for success the following day.
She is a true team player, capable of working in

any room, and consistently goes above and
beyond. Savannah’s rapport with the children and
her coworkers is nothing short of amazing. The kids

absolutely adore her, and it’s clear to see when
they get so excited to see her each day. Her ability

to connect with them and create a positive,
nurturing environment is truly special. We are so

grateful for Savannah's hard work, dedication, and
unwavering positivity. She is the embodiment of
what it means to be a star teacher, and we are

lucky to have her on our team. Thank you,
Savannah, for everything you do! We love you!!

March 2025

The first week of March will be
Dr. Seuss week! Each day will
have a fun dress down day!
Monday is Silly Sock Day,
Tuesday is Hat Day, dress silly
for Wacky Wednesday, wear
green on Thursday for Green
Eggs & Ham Day and Friday is
Pajama Day!
 Friday, March 14th, 21st, & 28th
are Sabres Days!
The children will be celebrating
St. Patrick’s Day on Monday,
March 17th! Make sure to wear
green to celebrate! 
There is a half day for UPK on
Thursday, March 6th, and no
UPK on Friday, March 7th.

STAR TEACHERCENTER NEWS

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!
This month we would like to wish Cameron,

Benson, & Jack a very happy 3rd birthday, and
Esme, Jackson, Joey, & Gianna a very happy 5th
birthday. We would also like to wish Miss Ashley,

Miss Lesley, Miss Danica, Miss Emily, & Miss
Kristen all a happy birthday this month! We hope

you all have a wonderful day!!

STAR STUDENTS
INFANT ROOM: Christina

TODDLER ROOM: Easton

PRE-K 3: Chase

PRE-K 4: Mason, Parker, & Colton



Our theme this month is

MY BODY! 

The infants will find themselves busy

as they start to learn all about their

little selves. To start, they will be going

over where their mouth, nose, ears,

eyes, head, arms, legs, and feet are,

as well as listening to plenty of books

that teach them all about the body.

Their little arms and legs will be kept

moving with fun activities such as

dancing to music. They will also be

busy celebrating Dr. Seuss Week and

celebrating St. Patrick’s Day! We

cannot wait to start this fun month! 

INFANT NEWSINFANT NEWS

The first week of March will be Dr. Seuss
week! Each day will have a fun dress down
day! Monday is Silly Sock Day, Tuesday is
Hat Day, dress silly for Wacky Wednesday,
wear green on Thursday for Green Eggs &

Ham Day and Friday is Pajama Day!

 Friday, March 14th, 21st, & 28th 
are Sabres Days!

The children will be celebrating St. Patrick’s
Day on Monday, March 17th! Make sure to

wear green to celebrate! 

IMPORTANT DATES

MONTHLY THEME

Congratulations to our 
Infant Star of the Month,

Christina!



We are excited to celebrate Christina as our Infant Star of the Month! Christina is an adorable little

girl who always brightens our day. She’s been doing more and more lately, and we love watching

her grow and explore each day. Christina has been crawling all around the room, eager to explore

every corner and see what new things she can discover. Her curiosity is endless, and she’s always

observing everything around her. One of her favorite parts of the day is Circle Time, where she

loves to engage with the puppets and clap along to all the songs. You can tell she really loves to

learn new things. She enjoys trying to do things on her own and is determined to learn. Whether it’s

stacking blocks, playing with the shape sorter, or attempting a new activity, she’s always eager to

give it a go. She also loves to color with her friends and has a blast doing crafts. Christina loves to

have fun. She enjoys playing with all the toys, looking through books, and playing with the baby

dolls. She is also such a silly little one, her funny faces are guaranteed to make everyone laugh, and

she always has us all smiling. We love seeing all of the new and adorable things she does and are

excited to continue to watch her learn and grow! Congratulations Christina!! We love you!!!

INFANTINFANT
STAR OF THE MONTHSTAR OF THE MONTH



Our theme this month in the toddler room is

“March Time Fun” and the toddlers at Bunny

Bunch sure do have a month full of fun

ahead of them! It is going to be quite a busy

month will all of the wonderful things we

have planned! First up is Dr. Seuss Week! The

children will be reading many fun stories and

doing creative crafts and activities to go

along. The next week, “Dinosaurs” will be A

fun one for the kiddos before we get ready

to celebrate St. Patrick’s Day! We will end

this month with a fun week of “Nursery

Rhymes!” There will be lots of singing,

dancing, reading, painting, and smiling as

we prepare for all of the fun this month!

TODDLER NEWSTODDLER NEWS

The first week of March will be Dr. Seuss
week! Each day will have a fun dress down
day! Monday is Silly Sock Day, Tuesday is
Hat Day, dress silly for Wacky Wednesday,
wear green on Thursday for Green Eggs &

Ham Day and Friday is Pajama Day!

 Friday, March 14th, 21st, & 28th 
are Sabres Days!

The children will be celebrating St. Patrick’s
Day on Monday, March 17th! Make sure to

wear green to celebrate! 

IMPORTANT DATES

MONTHLY THEME

Congratulations to our 
Toddler Star of the Month,

Easton!HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO
JACK, BENSON, & CAMERON
WHO TURN 3 THIS MONTH!!!



We are so excited to celebrate Easton as our Star of the Month! Easton is one of our toddlers who everyone

knows, and everyone adores. He is the definition of friendly and always has a smile on his face. He starts

conversations with everyone and it is the cutest thing when he tells us stories. Easton’s sense of humor is

contagious, and he never fails to make us laugh with his funny ways and big personality. He’s always in the best

mood and having the most fun! Easton is incredibly bright and learns new things so quickly. He’s always eager

to participate in everything the class does and has become a Circle Time expert, knowing all the answers to

everything and all the songs by heart. He is currently transitioning into the Pre-K 3 Room and he’s absolutely

rocking it! Easton is thriving back there, especially during centers, where he loves engaging in hands-on

activities and soaking up all the new learning opportunities. One of the things we love most about Easton is

how wonderful he is with his friends. He’s always so kind during playtime, coming up with fun ways to play and

making sure everyone is included. His creativity shines through in everything he does, and he brightens up the

room each day he is here. Easton truly brings so much joy to Bunny Bunch, and we’re so proud of everything

he’s accomplished. Keep shining bright, Easton—you’re a star! We love you!!!

TODDLERTODDLER
STAR OF THE MONTHSTAR OF THE MONTH



“March Time Fun” is the theme this month in the Pre-K 3

Room and it couldn’t describe the weeks of fun we have

planned any better! During this month there will be

celebrations, especiially birthdays! So if you happen to hear

us singing “Happy Birthday” in the beginning of the month, it

will be for Dr. Seuss as we participate in a week of fun

stories and activities to celebrate his special day! The

children will spend the first week listening to many fun Dr.

Seuss stories and complete fun learning activities and crafts

related to that day’s story. We will also have some silly dress

down days to go along with our silly Dr. Seuss stories! “D is

for Dinosaurs” will be a fun one for the kiddos with lots of

dino crafts and activities. They will be creating their own

dinosaurs and painting with legos to make a cool dinosaur!

“Shamrocks & Leprechauns” will have the children getting

ready for St. Patrick’s Day with fun, and green, activities!

We will then jump right into learning all about “Radiant

Rainbows!” This is sure to be a colorful and fun week.

Tissue paper rainbows, do-a-dot rainbows, painting

rainbows, and so much more! It will be a busy and fun

month full of learning!

PRE-K 3 NEWSPRE-K 3 NEWS

The first week of March will be Dr. Seuss
week! Each day will have a fun dress down
day! Monday is Silly Sock Day, Tuesday is
Hat Day, dress silly for Wacky Wednesday,
wear green on Thursday for Green Eggs &

Ham Day and Friday is Pajama Day!

 Friday, March 14th, 21st, & 28th 
are Sabres Days!

The children will be celebrating St. Patrick’s
Day on Monday, March 17th! Make sure to

wear green to celebrate! 

IMPORTANT DATES

MONTHLY THEME

Congratulations to our 
Pre-K 3 Star of the Month,

Chase!HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO
JACK & BENSON

WHO TURN 3 THIS MONTH!!!



We are beyond excited to celebrate Chase as our Pre-K 3 Star of the Month! Chase started with us in

September and quickly became a beloved member of the Bunny Bunch family. He is truly one of the sweetest

and kind-hearted young men we’ve had the pleasure of working with. Calm, caring, loving, and good-natured,

Chase is a constant source of positivity, and he sets such a wonderful example for everyone around him. He is

always so happy, and his bright, cheerful demeanor brings so much light to our classroom. Chase’s love for

learning is so evident! He has been participating more and more, and it’s been amazing to see how much he

has grown. He is doing an excellent job with his letters, numbers, and colors, and to top it off, he even knows

his colors in sign language! Chase picks up new things quickly, and his enthusiasm for learning is contagious.

One of the things we love most about Chase is how well he gets along with everyone. He has made so many

friends and is always a great playmate. He especially enjoys playing pretend in the kitchen center with his

friends, and his creativity shines through in everything he does. We’re also loving seeing his silly side more and

more! Chase loves to make others laugh with his silly faces and the funny things he says. Chase is polite, sweet,

hardworking, and incredibly bright. We are so proud of everything he’s accomplished, and we feel so lucky to

have him as part of our Bunny Bunch family. Keep being amazing, Chase—you’re a true star! We love you!!!

PRE-K 3PRE-K 3
STAR OF THE MONTHSTAR OF THE MONTH



Pre-K 4 is ready for “March Madness!” We start

this month off with “Fun With Dr. Seuss!” During

this week we will be celebrating his birthday,

reading many of his stories, and making fun

crafts to go along with them! This week is also a

great time to practice rhyming! After that, we

are all ready for “Spring Time” and are looking

forward to a fun week focused on sunshine and

rainbows! So many fun crafts are in store for this

week! We will then be celebrating St. Patrick’s

Day and learning “All About Money!”  At the end

of the month we will have a fun theme of

“Transportation!” This month will have so many

fun crafts and activities as we continue to learn

our letters, numbers, sight words, opposites,

rhyming, and so much more! We are all looking

forward to “March Madness!”

PRE-K 4 NEWSPRE-K 4 NEWS

The first week of March will be Dr. Seuss week!
Monday is Silly Sock Day, Tuesday is Hat Day,

dress silly for Wacky Wednesday, wear green on
Thursday for Green Eggs & Ham Day and Friday

is Pajama Day!

Thursday, March 6th is a half day and Friday,
March 7th there is no UPK.

 Friday, March 14th, 21st, & 28th 
are Sabres Days!

The children will be celebrating St. Patrick’s Day
on Monday, March 17th! Make sure to wear

green to celebrate! 

IMPORTANT DATES

MONTHLY THEME

Congratulations to our 
Pre-K 4 Stars of the Month,

Mason, Parker, & Colton!HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO
ESME, JOEY, JACKSON, & GIANNA

WHO TURN 5 THIS MONTH!!!



We are so excited to announce that Mason is our Star of the Month in Miss Kristen’s UPK Class!

Mason has been shining bright in class, opening up more each day and participating with enthusiasm. He is

doing an amazing job of learning new things and always approaches the day with a smile and excitement. It’s

clear that Mason truly enjoys learning, and it’s been wonderful to watch his confidence grow. Mason is an

absolute joy to have in class. He consistently shows kindness, respect, and good manners to everyone around

him. He has a sweet, caring heart and a gentle demeanor that makes him a friend to all. He is considerate of

others and always does the right thing, setting a great example for his classmates. Mason gets along with

everyone and has made so many wonderful friends at Bunny Bunch! We have been lucky enough to have Mason

with us since Pre-K 3, and it’s been such a pleasure to watch him grow into the wonderful young man he is.

Mason loves to have fun with his friends, whether he’s building with magnet tiles, Legos, or big blocks, or playing

with cars. He is always so polite, shares with others, and takes turns during playtime. He plays so nicely with his

friends, and his kind, good-natured spirit is always present. We feel so fortunate to have Mason in our Bunny

Bunch family, and we’re excited to see all the amazing things he will continue to accomplish this year. Mason,

you make our class a brighter place, and we’re so proud of you! Keep up the wonderful work! We love you!!!

PRE-K 4PRE-K 4
STAR OF THE MONTHSTAR OF THE MONTH



We are super excited to announce Parker as our Star of the Month in Miss Kristen’s UPK Class! Parker is a joy to have in

class, his friendly, happy demeanor is contagious, and the moment you see him, you can’t help but smile. With his big,

adorable smile and a heart full of joy, Parker lights up the room and brings so much happiness wherever he goes. He’s

always in a great mood and has the best stories that never fail to make everyone laugh. His sense of humor is truly one-

of-a-kind! Parker is not only hilarious but also incredibly sweet and loving. He’s always ready with a hug and shows that

he really cares about others. He is very lovable and kind-hearted, and he has so many friends because of his fun-loving

spirit and positive attitude. Parker’s friends love being around him, and it’s easy to see why, he’s always up for fun and

adventure! We’ve also been impressed with Parker’s academic progress. He has been working hard and has made so

much improvement. Parker is participating more each day, always with a huge smile on his face, and he puts his best

effort into every task. We’re especially proud of how much effort he’s put into learning to write his name, he’s doing an

amazing job! Parker started with us last year in Pre-K 3 and we have had the best time watching him learn and grow. His

enthusiasm for learning and his ability to make everyone around him feel happy and loved are what make him such a

special part of our class. We know he will continue to impress us and we can’t wait to see all the wonderful things he will

accomplish. Everyone knows Parker, and everyone loves Parker! Way to go, we’re so proud of you! We love you!!!

PRE-K 4PRE-K 4
STAR OF THE MONTHSTAR OF THE MONTH



We are so excited to announce Colton as our Star of the Month in Miss Lesley’s UPK Class! Colton is a fun-loving,

super happy young man who brings so much joy to our classroom every day. He always comes to school with a

positive attitude, ready for a day filled with fun and learning. Colton’s friendly nature shines through as he greets

everyone with a smile and starts conversations with his classmates and teachers. He is incredibly personable and

makes everyone feel loved and special. Colton is not only full of smiles, but he’s also incredibly sweet and caring. He

gets along with everyone and is always there to share a laugh or lend a helping hand. His love for learning is evident

as he works hard during learning centers and enjoys discovering new things. He has been especially focused on

writing his name and has made amazing progress! Colton is such a joy to have in class. He is always up for whatever

the class is doing, and his energy is contagious! He loves to play, stay active, and make everyone laugh with his

funny sense of humor. Colton’s love for school is evident in everything he does, and he’s always spreading happiness

and positivity to everyone around him. We were lucky to have Colton join our Bunny Bunch family last year in our Pre-

K 3 class, and it’s been such a joy to watch him grow into the wonderful young man he is today. We know he will

continue to impress us with his hard work, laughter, and love for learning. Colton, you make our class a brighter

place, and we’re so proud of all you’ve accomplished. Keep shining, buddy! We love you!!!

PRE-K 4PRE-K 4
STAR OF THE MONTHSTAR OF THE MONTH


